towerstream

NEW YORK BOSTON NEWPORT PROVIDENCE

VIA HAND DELIVERY AND ELECTRONIC MAIL

April 25, 2007

Mr. Scott Kotler

Chief, Systems Analysis Branch
Satellite Division

International Bureau

Federal Communications Commission
445 12" Street, S.W. — Room 6-C411
Washington, DC 20554

Re:  Call Sign E960068
File No. SES-MOD-20070319-00371

Dear Mr. Kotler:

This letter serves as a formal response to the Federal Communications
Commission (“FCC” or “Commission”) inquiry into the status of TowerStream
Corporation’s (“TowerStream”) fixed satellite service license E960068 (“License”).
Pursuant to the FCC’s request, please note that the above-referenced licensed earth
station is operational and in use.

If you have any additional questions regarding this matter, please contact our
regulatory counsel, Donald L. Herman, Jr. at 202-551-0014 or at
dherman@bennetlaw.com.

Sincerely, - 7
Jeftry M. Thompson

President and CEO
TowerStream Corp.
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